Montessori Academy A Nobel Learning Community

DECEMBER NEWSLETTER ROOM 9

Dear Families,

I can't believe it's already December! I want to thank all of our families for helping make our Stone Soup meal a success. I also want to thank families for supporting Room 9 and watching our Stone Soup play via Zoom. I am so proud of our Room 9 kiddos for all of their hard work.

I hope everyone had an amazing Thanksgiving holiday! This month is a bit short but will be packed full of learning and fun. As a class we will be researching North American holiday traditions and decorating our door. I hope everyone will get a chance to come in and see it.

We will also be doing a donation drive for the month of December so stay tuned for more information regarding that.

Happy December Families!

IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND REMINDERS

Holiday Celebration 12/17

IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS

December 10- Beanie Day: Wear your favorite knit hat!

December 17- 1/2 Day!

December 20th-December 31st- Christmas Break

December 3rd- Progress Reports